
The Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) 
members, provide communication, 
awareness, and collaboration between 
parents, the community, local school 
districts, and the Intermediate School 
District. PAC members are accessible to 
local parents for support and 
information.  Local school districts 
appoint two parents to the PAC. 

Meetings are open to all parents of 
students receiving special education 
support.  If you want to become a 
member of your district please contact 
Holly Faust, Director of Special 
Education at DSISD @ 786-9300 
ext. 200


